Kicking Off the Festive Season with a
Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony at Amari
Pattaya
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Start the most festive season of the year at Amari Pattaya, with a special Christmas tree lighting
ceremony, led by Richard Gamlin, resident manager (middle). This year, each tree displayed at all
lobby areas are beautifully decorated with teddy bears dressed as Santa Claus and Santa Lina.
Amari Pattaya will be selling these teddy bears to raise money for charity. The price for one bear is
740 THB and only 1,400 THB for two. The bears will come with a personalised greeting card and the
money raised will help make children’s dreams come true, at Baan Na Nok Peed Border Patrol Police
School in Loei and Baan Na Chumphu Border Patrol Police School in Udonthani. The children come
from underprivileged backgrounds.

The special bears are available from now until 10 January 2016 or until stocks last, for more
information please call Amari Pattaya +66 (0) 3841 8418.
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